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CNRO 2010-00004

October 7, 2010

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Request-for Pre-decisional Enforcement Conference
Regarding Decommissioning Funding Assurance
River Bend Station
Docket No. 50-458
License No. NPF-47

Reference: NRC letter dated September 23, 2010, River Bend Station Apparent Violations (EA-
10-15) (ML#102660077)

Dear Sir or Madam:

By letter dated September 23, 2010, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) advised Entergy
Operations, Inc. (Entergy) of three alleged violations related to River Bend Station
decommissioning financial assurance. This letter offered Entergy an opportunity to either respond
to the apparent violations within 30 days of the date of the letter or request a Pre-decisional
Enforcement Conference. This letter confirms that on October 1, 2010, Mr. Bryan Ford, Senior
Manger Nuclear Safety and Licensing, contacted Mr. Thomas Blount by phone and requested a
Pre-decisional Enforcement Conference.

Entergy requests the Pre-decisional Enforcement Conference to present additional information for
NRC to consider. In particular, Entergy believes that the March 30, 2009 submittal was complete
and accurate at the time of submittal.

Nevertheless, Entergy continues to pursue the proposed plan to address River Bend Station
decommissioning funding. Entergy has reached agreement in its Louisiana jurisdiction and a
tentative agreement in its Texas jurisdiction to adjust regulated decommissioning collections in the
regulated rates for River Bend Station to provide adequate decommissioning funding assurance.

We look forward to further discussions concerning this issue.

Sincerely,

BSF /LAE
cc: next page

00



CNRO-2010-00004
Page 2

cc: Regional Administrator
U.)S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
612 E. Lamar Blvd., Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011-4125

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
P. 0. Box 1050
St. Francisville, LA 70775

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Alan B. Wang
MS 0-7 D1
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Mr. Jeffrey P. Meyers
Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality
Office of Environmental Compliance
Attn. OEC - ERSD
P. 0. Box 4312
Baton Rouge, LA 70821-4312


